
Literary Exhibition by the Department of English 
BY � Barnita Majumndar, Asst. Prof, Dept. of English 

The Department of English, Holy cross collcge, had organiscda one day literary exhibition in the month of 
August 2019. The theme of the exhibition was " Faccts of English Literature". It was an academic 
cxhibition, which was solely organiscd by the students of the 3rd and 5th semesters of the Department of 
English and co-ordinated by Ms. Barnita Majumdar and Dr. Shreya Ghosh. 
There was a great zeal and excitcment among the students of the department, who had not only taken 
înitiative in organising the exhibition, but had also actively participated in the exhibition. The Principal of 
the College. Dr. Fr. Benny K. John, CSC inaugurated the cxhibition and had encouraged the students to 
take part in these types of academic exhibition even in future. According to him, it is one of the modes of 
making learning experiences interesting and uscful. Further, the Vice Principal of the College, Dr. Fr. Shaji 
ML,CSC. congratulated the students and the department for their efforts and wished many such enriching 
activities need to be oragnised by the department. The Head of the Department of English, Dr. Moumita 
Dey , delivered the vote of thanks and appreciated the support and co-operation with which the exhibition 
was successfully organised by the leading team. 

The three members of the faculty of the department of English -Ms. Elemi Debbarma, Sr. Ramya and Mr. 
Anthony Ranglong -evaluated the respective topics and the perfornmances of the students in graopus as well 
as on individual basis in the exhibition. Their interaction with the students in person further enriched them 

with greater and novel ideas and filled therm with inspiration for their growth. The students and the 
members of faculty from other departments of the college visited the exhibition and give their valuable 
feedbacks to the students and the groups, based on their presentations. Overall it was a learning and 
enjoyable experience for the students and they are highly encouraged to step ahead and organize such 
literary exhibitions on a bigger platform in future. 
There were a total of 17 groups of students from the department, who had participated in making the literary 
exhibition successful and worth remembering. We are hopeful that in future the students of the department 
of English will feel optimistic and look forward to organise many more such activities on a much bigger 
scale, where they have sufficient number of days at their disposal to invite students of other institutions as 
well. to showcase their talents before others. These kinds of endeavours would then equip them with greater 
interaction abilities and promote their growth. 
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